
From: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Potential San Bernardino campus closure and finals 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
During the next few days, our students, faculty and staff may be impacted by the below power outage as 
well as other Public Safety Power Shutoffs in the region. Please keep these potential interruptions in 
mind as we head into finals weeks, and plan for needed accommodations. We want to ensure we all 
have a successful semester and year-end. 
 
Thank you for your continuing efforts and support of our campus community, especially given the many 
strenuous circumstances. 
 
Best, 
Shari 
 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway, San Bernardino, Ca. 92407 
 
 
 
From: CSUSB Alert <alert@mail.csusb.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2020 8:32 AM 
To: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu> 
Subject: Potential San Bernardino campus closure 
 

 

 

Due to forecasted fire weather conditions, Southern California Edison (SCE) has announced a 

potential Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) at the San Bernardino campus. These conditions 

may result in SCE turning off campus power.  SCE has notified CSUSB that this may occur at 

any time between Wednesday, December 2 (6 p.m.) through Friday, December 4 
(3.p.m).  There is always the possibility that this may occur earlier or later depending on actual 

weather conditions.  We encourage the campus community to always prepare for a potential 

power outage by having a personal plan and emergency kit.  CSUSB will send updates as these 

notifications continue to develop.  To learn more about SCE PSPS events in the area, please visit 

https://www.sce.com/wildfire/psps. 
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This e-mail has been sent to you by CAL STATE SAN BERNARDINO. To maximize their communication with you, you may 

be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications 

from CAL STATE SAN BERNARDINO, please click here to unsubscribe. 

 

To view the CAL STATE SAN BERNARDINO privacy policy, please click here. 
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